1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - May 25, 2018

By Taraval Station May 25, 2018 | 3:21 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

In 1962, President Kennedy proclaimed May 15th as National Peace Officers
Memorial Day and the 15th also happened to coincide with National Police Week. I
want to thank all the officers at our station for their hard work and please remember
those who had fallen.

On Friday, May 18th, the Taraval Station Community Police Advisory Board, San Francisco Safe and San Francisco Police Credit Union hosted an Officer Appreciation Day at Taraval Station. I want to thank everyone for donating their time and hosting a fabulous luncheon to honor the officers and their hard work. We thank you for a great day and your generosity. It is much appreciated.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Addresses Safety for Pride Weekend 24-068

June 27, 2024 | 6:44 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Armed Robbery Suspects 24-067

June 25, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Ingleside District 24-065

June 20, 2024 | 5:34 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Makes 57 Arrests in Tenderloin Fugitive Recovery Enforcement Operation 24-064

June 17, 2024 | 4:26 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release